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                             Yaquina Bay Yacht Club


            Newsletter


January 2008





A publication for the Members and Friends of the Yaquina Bay Yacht Club








		    Commodore’s Log





� Welcome to the New Year, and what a great year this promises to be for members of the Yaquina Bay Yacht Club. Your new board members met for the first time in December to plan many activities for the coming year. We are all excited about the number and variety of events to come.  The unusually blustery weather this winter has dampened our ideas about getting out on the water year ‘round for the frostbite series. But that has allowed us more time to plan the Offshore Sailing class that will begin on Wednesday, March 4th and continue for at least four weeks. This will get sailors into the weekly routine of our Wednesday evening gatherings and ease us into the Spring Series.


	Next month is the Wine and Seafood Festival and many opportunities exist for those who would like to participate. Be sure to contact Vice Commodore Ken Brown for more information on that. We will get a sneak preview of our wines at the February 16th monthly potluck.


	We are looking for a way to allow the racers in the club to participate in all the weekly races during each of the spring, summer and fall series. This would require a crew for the chase boat and a second boat and crew for race committee. When I was in high school I had an El Toro sailboat and was unable to participate in the ‘big boat’ races except as crew. I discovered the need for the race committee and chase boat crews and was able to double my time on the water on the sailing club’s dime running either of those crews. It would be wonderful if some of our members, perhaps those who do not have their own boats, could step forward and fulfill that need.
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Our Mailing Address is 750 SW Bay Boulevard, Newport, OR  97365





Our Website URL


Is www.yaquinabay yachtclub.org 





For questions about the Club, contact Commodore Joe Novello at � HYPERLINK "mailto:joenovello3@gmail.com" ��joenovello3@gmail.com� 


For questions about or contributions to this newsletter contact Stephanie Brown, editor, at 265-4575 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:alaskamissy_2000@yahoo.com" ��alaskamissy_2000@yahoo.com�
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Members’ Center


The newsletter is open for all members


to submit Articles, Announcements 


or Classified Ads.  You can email 


your newsletter items to � HYPERLINK "mailto:YBYC.email@gmail.com" ��YBYC.email@gmail.com� 


or to me directly at alaskamissy_2000@yahoo.com 





Don’t forget to check out the bulletin board at the clubhouse…there’s boats for sale, people looking for crew, crew looking for boats, newsletters from other yacht clubs, racing news, results and more.
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January Monthly Meeting and Potluck





Where: YBYC Clubhouse


When: 6 p.m.  Saturday January 19


Theme:  Chili Cook-off


Bring:  Chili or Salad or Side to share, Beverages, and your Place Settings.





Dan Van Calcar and Diane Henkels invite you to simmer up your best chili and Let 'er Buck at the Yaquina Bay Yacht Club Chili Roundup!











31st Annual Seafood and Wine Festival


	Mark your calendars for February 22, 23 and 24.  This year’s festival promises to be a fun one.  We’re pouring Red Diamond wines, for the second year in a row.  Best of all, the decorating theme is Pirates on the high seas!  We need a couple of folks to help set-up on Thursday night, and some volunteers to pour wine at the booth throughout the festival.  


 If you plan to serve wine, you must have an OLCC servers permit, or attend a short server’s orientation class.  Class times are still TBA.   Tentative shifts are shown below; contact Ken Brown if you’re interested.





Thursday Feb 21 	4:00 – 9:00 - Set Up – 1 or 2 helpers 





Friday Feb 22		1:45 – 4:30 - Filled


				4:30 – 7:00 - positions open for volunteers


				7:00 – 9:00 - positions open for volunteers





Saturday Feb 23	9:45 – 1:00 - positions open for volunteers


				1:00 – 3:30 – filled


				3:30 – 6:00 - positions open for volunteers





Sunday Feb 24	9:45 – 1:00 – positions open for volunteers


				1:00 – 3:30 – positions open for volunteers


				3:00 – 3:30 – 1 or 2 helpers to tear down





Clubhouse Update


January 9 - Rented


January 14 – Board Meeting


January 19 – Monthly Potluck


February 11 – Board Meeting


February 16 – Monthly Potluck


February 29 - Rented





Please respect the privacy of our renters, their return business keeps the club going!  Your ongoing help is appreciated in keeping our clubhouse neat and ready to rent, Thanks!


Contact Stephanie for calendar information.	 























Members’ Corner


I am currently updating the YBYC Membership Roster and preparing new Membership cards.  As careful as I try to be, I still seem to make a few typos every year.  If you notice any, please let me know so I can make the corrections.


In an effort to keep club costs down, I will attach your membership card to your name tag at the club house and ask members with computer access to print the updated roster from the web (see below). For those of you without email addresses, I will mail your card and roster to you.  If someone with a computer would rather receive the card and roster through the mail, let me know and I will be happy to do so.  


We have new permanent name tags thanks to the efforts of Stephanie Brown. They are attached to the board in the hall across from the bathrooms.  Please remember to wear them at the meetings and return them to the board afterwards.  The first name tag is free to club members but you will be asked to pay $5 (our cost) for a replacement. With all the new (and renewing) members we have, it’s nice to have a name tag on as we get to know one another.   – Donita Cole, Membership Chair


To find the most recent roster information, log on to the YBYC Google Group. To access the YBYC’s discussion group on Google, use this web address: � HYPERLINK "http://groups.google.com/group/ybyc" ��http://groups.google.com/group/ybyc�  You will be prompted to Log In or Apply for Membership (new logons only) This group is open to club members and the friends and family of club members.








�





�





�





YBYC Website





The YBYC website is currently under construction.  Please visit the Google group for current news and discussions.   


	The Google group is the interim location for Newsletters, Meeting Minutes, and other information.


� HYPERLINK "http://groups.google.com/group/ybyc" ��http://groups.google.com/group/ybyc�  








Weekend Cruises





Join us for sailing excursions on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of each month.  Upcoming dates are January 6, January 20, February 3, and February 17.  Rally begins at noon near the CG buoy outside the Embarcadero Marina.  All boats are encouraged to get out and enjoy our beautiful bay.





�





Commodore’s Log, Continued from Page 1





It has been weeks since I’ve been on the water due to weather and work commitments. When the weather was at least a bit amenable for sailing, I was at work.  All the rest of the time the weather has just been too nasty to go out. I’ve been spending the winter helping people build boats. We finished one last weekend and I’m hoping to get another complete today.


	Ron and I will be going to Yachats tomorrow (Sunday Jan 13) to follow up with Doug’s efforts to form a youth sailing club. They are going to be constructing a boathouse and their own boats during the next year. Helping hands are always welcome and I’m sure Doug would love to hear from you if you are willing.


	I hope you are having as much fun with water related activities as I while we wait through this long winter.  We look forward to a great year of fun and camaraderie.





See you on the water!             - Joe 
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